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UTHSCSA Memorial Park



Gathering of Students, Faculty and Staff



The Pipers Begin the Program . . .



and Lead the Way to the Memorial Park



Pipers from San Antonio Pipe and Drum
Pipe Major Harrell Southerland, 

Kathleen Swanson and Robert Chalk



Ron Philo, PhD
Director, Willed Body Program, UTHSCSA

Chair, Anatomical Board of Texas



Christi Walter, PhD
Interim Chair, Department of Cellular and Structural Biology



Francisco Cigarroa, MD 
President, UTHSCSA



Melissa Nix, First Year Dental Class



Lane Cooper, First Year Medical Class



Jolene Haworth, First Year Occupational Therapy Class



Dan Thull, First Year Physicians Assistant Program



Brandee Beran, First Year Physical Therapy Program



Kathleen Cummings, Third Year Physical Therapy Program



Students, Faculty and Staff Pay Their Respects



Students, Faculty and Staff Pay Their Respects



Students, Faculty and Staff Pay Their Respects



The Pipers Close the Program . . . 



and Lead the Way Home



A Final Tribute


